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Comment

 Objection

Comments This is not In the best interests of the town. The routes proposed are not fit for such heavy vehicles for
starters. Imberhorne Lane now has narrowing traffic calming installed and will struggle with 35 hgvs
passing through. So will standen Lane and the road past St hill. Further more why does more inert
gas's need to be added. What's the motive? Is it in the best interests of the land, it's conservation and
the health of those living around the land? I object to this proposal.
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